I will be starting a Changing Families Group in October. Students who are experiencing separation, divorce, and/or blending of families are invited to join the group.  Students will have opportunities to read stories, play games, problem solve, and share coping strategies with peers in the group.  We will meet weekly during lunch or at a time when their teacher feels the student can miss class without missing instruction.  If you feel your child would benefit from this support, please contact the counseling office at carita_carlyle@hcpss.org or 410-313-5512.

